

ERIC J. OLSON, M.D. DENNIS M. RODIN, M.D. MICHELLE MARIANI, M.D. ALAN HOULE, PA-C CHRISTINE DUNBAR, PA-C ROBYN LERZ, ADMINISTRATOR

April 24, 2025

Dear valued patients,

I am writing to announce my retirement from active practice, effective 6/27/2025. It has been my great privilege and honor to serve you over the years, and I am grateful for your trust and loyalty.

My partners, Dennis Rodin MD and Michelle Mariani MD, are available for transition of care to meet your orthopaedic needs including shoulder, hip, and knee care.

Please do not hesitate to contact our office if you have any questions or need further assistance.

Thank you for years of trust and friendship. I wish you good health and happiness.

Best regards,

Eric Olson, MD

Emilor Osow M.O.